
 
 

DEAR NEIGHBOUR, 

 
 

Pesticides spraying campaign, that aims to protect the upcoming harvest 

against diseases, has begun. 

 

In these difficult times, I want to share with you few elements. 

 

A new regulation, aiming to protect residents from pesticides spraying via 

security distances between houses and vineyard, entered into force this year. 

These security distances vary regarding pesticides or machineries that is used. 

 

I commit, of course, to respect strictly these distances. 

 

I would like to notify you before spraying my vineyard. You will find below my 

contact details, please feel free to send me yours so I can notify you : 

 

 

 

WINEGROWER NAME : 
CELL PHONE : 

EMAIL : 
 

 

 

You will find enclosed a document edited my UGVC, my winegrowers union. It 

might give you some information about my job as a winegrower.  

  

As soon as possible, if you want to, we could talk about winegrowing practices.  

 

Take care of you and you relatives 

Best regards 
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